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80 Pioneer Street BATLOW NSW 2730 
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19 December 2018                 Term 4 – Week 10 (B) 

BATLOW TECHNOLOGY SCHOOL 

Principal’s Message 

Another year has passed way too quickly. It is scary to look in the latest edition of Birralee to  
see the amazing amount of educational opportunities that have been undertaken by staff and  
students. If you require some prompts to remind you of how your children involved themselves  
in school life, then please order a copy of the magazine. A special thanks to Miss Jones and  
Miss Foster for the countless hours in collating such a professional product. 
 
Presentation Night is here once again. Tonight starting at 6.00 pm. This is a most exciting evening where 
outstanding student achievements are recognised and celebrated. I would like parents to assist in ensuring 
their child is in full school uniform when receiving awards. I hope to see all our families in attendance to 
make this a special night and share in the successes of our students. 
 
Recently, you may have been aware that we announced the retirement of Mr McDonell. Circumstances 
have changed and Mr McDonell has committed to another year at Batlow Technology School. Mr McDonell 
will remain as the Head Teacher of the STEM faculty. 
 
As we enter into the vacation period, I would like to thank the school community for their positive support 
that has been so evident throughout the year and trust that we can further build upon this support into 2019.  
Be safe and make good choices over the break. 
 
Greg Hodges 
Principal 
 

Return Dates for 2019 

Tuesday 29 January 2019                                       Wednesday 30 January 2019 

Staff Development Day                                                                Year 1 to Year 12 

Thursday 31 January 2019 

Kindergarten 
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Primary and Secondary Wellbeing Excursion 


